




1

Miranda Bacon

From: WIRELESS CALLER - Voicemail box 8880 <noreply@voicemail.goto.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 5:21 PM
To: Public Comments
Subject: Voicemail from (  on May 14 2024 5:19 PM
Attachments: 1715732388-00000f76.mp3
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You	received	a	new	voicemail	message	
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New voicemail message  

Time: Tuesday, May 14 2024 5:19 PM 

From:   

Duration: 51 seconds 

Voicemail box: 8880 

Transcript: 

This is public comment for closed session grass Valley City Council meeting at four 

o'clock today that you are no longer allowing public comment before, or even saying 

what happened in closed session when you come out, which are both violations, and you 

have a lawyer sitting right there that knows this. So you guys are all in cahoots and it's 

really sad, really very sad. This is not my public comment or general public comment. 

This is public comment for the closed session meeting you guys had today without 

public comment allowed which you've been doing for months now. Thank you, Matthew 

Coulter, Grass Valley. 

 
Rate this transcript's accuracy  

   
M   

m  
 m  

 

 

  



1

Miranda Bacon

From: MUDD ANNA - Voicemail box 8880 <noreply@voicemail.goto.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 8:35 PM
To: Public Comments
Subject: Voicemail from  on May 14 2024 8:30 PM
Attachments: 1715743856-00000fcc.mp3
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You	received	a	new	voicemail	message	
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New voicemail message  

Time: Tuesday, May 14 2024 8:30 PM 

From:   

Duration: 2 minutes 19 seconds 

Voicemail box: 8880 

Transcript: 

I guess I missed the public comment window on this Zoom meeting. I think I'm on some 

kind of like a couple minute delay or something, or maybe I am delayed. But I wanted to 

make a comment about the public parks, the Measure E that was being discussed. My 

name is Anna. I live at 117 Park Avenue. Matthew Coulter has some good points. I know 

he's a thorn in your side, stick in the mud kind of person, but that's what we got to talk 

about too. He talks about accessibility and the point about the plastics affecting 

children's health and adult women's soccer players' health is like kind of a slap on the 

forehead, why didn't think of that. Capture fields are great because you can play on them 

all year round, but as somebody who grew up in Wyoming where our lawns are dead 

like eight months of the year, I played soccer spring, summer, fall, winter, and I can tell 

you that like practicing and playing on dead grass is fine. If that's what you have to play 

on, it doesn't make a difference because you're there to soccer. So I think the 

consideration of a turf field versus having a grass field that is I think at least two 

members of the council brought up the men and I've played on that softball field that 
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new softball field in the evening after like 5 6 7 p.m. and it's still hot even when there's 

no sun on it after it's just baking all day. It's not very fun. My favorite, my best 

experiences of actually playing softball with the TOED group last year was playing on 

the Litton field that had grass because it just smelled better, it had a better feel, and it 

wasn't so, it wasn't getting hot. So anyway, those are my comments. That's all I got 

Thanks for your time. 

 
Rate this transcript's accuracy  
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